Republic of the Philippines

Bepartment of Education
NATIONAL CAPITAL REGION

January 31, 2025

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM
No. 099 s. 2025

To: Schools Division Superintendents

CORRIGENDUM ON REGIONAL MEMORANDUM NO. 091, s. 2025

1. Thisis to inform the field that the new link to the drive of the list of participants
to the Series of Workshop on the Development of Grades 1,4 and 7 GMRC and ADM

SLMs is https://tinyurl.com/K147GMRCVEADMSLMSTEAM 1.
2. All other provisions of the said Memorandum shall remain.

3. Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

JOCELYN DR ANDAYA
Regional Director, NCR

Concurrent Officer-in-Charge
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